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Dear Friend of Fayetteville,

Spring is here and we will soon begin the fifteenth year of lining the main streets of Fayette-
ville and historic Limestone Plaza with the beautiful flower pots so many enjoy. We look for-
ward to this tradition, offering a beacon of life and hope that is symbolized by these gorgeous
flower pots.

You may have noticed last year some pots were planted with petunias and some with begon-
ias. The pots with begonias were placed in shady areas more conducive to the environment in
which they thrive. They will be planted and placed the same this year. Some residents talked
to us about last summer’s change, although we did not hear from many. Throughout this sum-
mer, we will also be looking at some neighboring communities that will be changing to planting
a flower called a petula (similar to a petunia in appearance but more tolerable to wet and dry
conditions). Your opinion matters to us and we hope to hear yours!

You may have said or echoed the comments of others about the way the pots enhance our
community; “What an amazing, stunning way to highlight our Village.”, “Magnificent, makes
me proud to live in Fayetteville.” or “We are so fortunate to live in such a beautiful place” or
“The beautiful, bright flowers uplift our spirit and inspire hope.”

Please consider a donation to this project and help us brighten our future.

——- please return this half with your contribution = ——-

Levels of Giving: Seed - $O - $25 Bud - $26 y $99

Name:

Bloom ~ $100 - $249 Bouquet - over $250
Sponsora flower pot - $375

Address:

Amount enclosed:

Contribution made :
In Honot of:

In Memory of:

please send an acknowledgement of this gift to:

Checks may be made payable to:  Village of Fayetteville (“Beautification” on memo line)
and returned to: Village Hall, 425 East Genesee Street, Fayetteville, New York 13066



